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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 

If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

AUGUST 12-16 Vacation Bible School, United Church, 1:00pm – 3:30pm 

AUGUST 13 Small Town Showdown Charity BBQ, Nutrien Ag Solutions, 11:00am – 1:00pm 

AUGUST 16 Family/Friends Cash BINGO ($0.25/board), EOL, 7:00pm  

AUGUST 18 Sunday in the Park, Heritage Park, Watch for Posters 

SEPTEMBER 2 Foam Pool Party, Eatonia Swimming Pool, 11:00am – 4:00pm 

TBA Dog Swim, Eatonia Swimming Pool, Watch for Posters 

SEPTEMBER 21 Scavenger Hunt, 3:00pm – 6:00pm 

OCTOBER 26 Zombie Walk (1/2 km), Details to Follow 

OCTOBER 26 Fall Tradeshow, Eatonia Arena, 10am – 5pm 

OCTOBER 27 Eatonia Fowl Supper, Eatonia Community Hall 

NOVEMBER 8 & 9 Ballroom Blitz, Eatonia Community Hall 

COUNCIL’S MESSAGE 
 

Congratulations to Matthew McKinnon, who is our newest member of council! We look 

forward to working with him in the months to come.   

Thank you to all the lifeguard staff, playground program staff, our Rec Board and Recreation 

Director, Gwen for working hard this summer to provide services throughout the summer 

months. Your dedication to these programs and services is greatly appreciated. Go check out 

the rec pages later in this newsletter to see all the fun and upcoming events they have planned.   

The fire ban still remains lifted but please enjoy your fires in a proper fire pit with screen and in 

accordance to the Fire Pit Bylaw (Found at www.eatonia.ca/town/bylaws). Please watch our 

Facebook page and for posters in the event that a fire ban has to be implemented again.  

Notices and phone calls will be sent out later this month to collect water meter readings. If you 

have not yet signed up for our text or email notices and would like to receive a water meter 

reading reminder via one of these methods please contact the office. Speaking of emailing, did 

you know that you can receive this newsletter via email as well? If you are not living locally but 

like to keep up to date on all the events happening in Eatonia contact the office and they’ll add 

you to the email list.  

As we approach the long weekend, it marks the one year countdown to Eatonia’s Centennial 

Event. The centennial committee is working hard to plan lots of exciting things from July 31st – 

August 2nd, 2020 so mark your calendars! We look forward to celebrating our wonderful 

community with everyone.   

Yours truly,  

Town Council  
 

 

 

 

 

AUGUST 2019 TOWN OFFICE HOURS 
Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 
 

Closed Monday, August 5th for  

Saskatchewan Day 
 

 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday  

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday  

9:00am – 12:00pm 
 

Closed Sundays &  

Stat Holidays 
 

Closed Monday, August 5th for 

Saskatchewan Day 

 

 

Did you know?... 

That the Station located at the end of Main Street, is one of two 
designs by Canadian National Railways.  This design was never used 
again. Permission to purchase the Station, was obtained in 1972 by 
the Town of Eatonia.  There is a Cold War bunker in the basement. 

 

YARD CLEAN-UP 
 

First Wednesday of every month 
(July to October)  

The town crew will be going around 
picking up grass clippings, leaves, 

and twigs on 
 

Wednesday, August 7th  
Wednesday, September 4th 

Wednesday, October 2nd  
 

Please have everything in clear 

plastic bags. Pick-up will be in the 

BACK-ALLEY starting at 8:00am.  

http://www.eatonia.ca/town/bylaws
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EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

TAXES 
 

From July – December, 2019 a 1% penalty per 

month will be charged on all current taxes still 

outstanding. In January, 2020 a 10% penalty will 

be charged on all outstanding taxes. 

 

  
 GARBAGE PICK-UP 

  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 
 

Monday, August 5th           

Monday, August 19th     

 
 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

 

Thursday, August 1st          
Thursday, August 15th  
Thursday, August 29th   

 

**Changes to acceptable recycling materials can 
be found on Page 3 of this newsletter**       

 
 
 
 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

 

 

CAT REPELLANT FOR SUMMER USE 
 

3 Cloves Garlic 
1 Tbsp. Cayenne Pepper 

3 Ounces Water 
 

Mix in a blender until mixture looks like water. 
Use air atomizer to spray mist over forbidden 

area. 

 

WATERING HOURS 

Even numbered houses can water on  

even calendar days  

Odd numbered houses can water on  

odd calendar days. 
 

You can water mornings and evenings from  

7:00 – 10:00 on your assigned day. 
 

Please note that watering hours are effective 

throughout the calendar year.   

 

 

 

WATER METER READINGS 
 

Notices via phone call, text message, and email 
will be sent out this month. 

 

We ask that all residents submit their reading(s) 
by Friday, August 23rd. 

 

You can submit your reading by calling the office 
at 306-967-2251 or online at www.eatonia.ca 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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[Section 82 of the Act] 

 
Notice of Abandonment of Poll 

 

Town of Eatonia 
        

Whereas a poll is not required pursuant to The Local Government Election Act for the office of:  

 

Councillor: Town of Eatonia  
 

I hereby give public notice that no voting for the said office will take place and that the 

following person is elected by acclamation:   

 

Matthew McKinnon   
 

Dated at Eatonia, Saskatchewan this 11th day of July, 2019 

 
        Cheryl Bailey  

        Returning Officer 
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Eatonia Health Center 
IS PLEASED TO OFFER THE FOLLOWING MEDICAL SERVICES 

 

Physician Services 1-2 days/ week 
 

Lab Collection Services Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 
 

Home Care Services Monday – Friday  

(After hours call 306-463-4944 and leave a message) 
 

Foot Care and Wellness Program 
 

Meals on Wheels 
 

Visiting Professional Services are available for Dietician, Public 

Health Nursing, Occupational Therapy, Speech Pathology, 

Mental Health and Addictions. 
 

Reception Hours are 

Monday 8:00-1:30 

Tuesday 8:00- 2:30 

Wednesday 8:00-4:30 

Thursday 8:00-2:30 
 

Services subject to change, please call reception to book all 

appointments at 306-967-2591. 

 

Mainline Kindersley 

Auto Value Kindersley 

Hard Candy Customs 

Bumper to Bumper 

Energy Dodge 

Emerge Ag Solutions 

 

 

 

 

O&S Eston 

Southland KIA Medicine Hat 

Feiffer Tire Leader 

Triod Leader 

Dirks Pharmacy Leader 

Back Road Photography-Jenny Hagen 

Somerville Farms (2014) Ltd. 

Eatonia Lions Club 

Eatonia Campground Committee 

Eatonia Agencies 

Eatonia Co-op 

Eatonia Centennial Committee 

NAPA 

K&S Tire 

Wheaton GM 

Jordan & Maryanne Becker 

Shawn Dudley 

Jeff & Cheryl Bailey 

Bob & Carol Peters 

 

 

 

Rhodes Sales & Service 

Leader Motor Products 

Town of Eatonia 

RM of Chesterfield 

Volds Collision 

Freds Autobody 
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Remembering Our History 

        The community of Eatonia is gearing up for a festive celebration for the town’s 

centennial. Ideas and visions are becoming plans in action for Year 2020! 

 

 Look back to 1920 – the reason for the celebration. People with ideas and 

visions were putting plans into action to build a community into a town called Eaton. 

  

Stories of the 1900’s from family memoirs are recorded in the Past To Cherish 

books. While entertaining to read, they tell of extreme obstacles and hardships. So 

many succumbed; many, including young children and babies died. The cemetery 

was registered in 1919 as families did their best to preserve the memory of those 

they buried there. But 100 years of Saskatchewan weather plus the orange lichen 

plant have deteriorated cement inscriptions rendering them unreadable. 

 

           To quote from the book, “To pioneers such as these, their descendants owe a 

debt of eternal gratitude.” Grandparents, great grandparents, those “good old guys” 

and “really nice people” who built the town – let’s not let their memorials be lost.  

Families are encouraged to take a look and put a plan in place to honour their 

heritage. Kudos to those who have already invested in renewing their monuments.

  

The ongoing removal of concrete and fibreglass grave covers is a plan of 

action. The vision…. those grave sites repaired with grass seeded before summer 

2020. Families will continue to be contacted for this project. However, individuals, 

after discussing plans with Town Office, may take their own initiative for cover 

removal and site repair. Those who have previously committed to upgrade their 

family plots are asked to complete the task as soon as possible this year. 

   

Granite and marble covers may remain in place, but it is important to note 

many require maintenance due to tipping and sinking. This work is solely the family’s 

responsibility. 

 

  Inquiries for further information may be directed to committee members: Troy 

Becker, Cheryl Bailey, Leah Cooper, Brent Watts, Bill Wardill, Jerry and Bernice 

Radies, Jim and Belva Martin. Appreciation is extended to past town council 

representative, Doug Bredy, for his congenial participation on the Cemetery 

Committee. Doug qualifies for a seat with the “really nice people”. 
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AUGUST  RECREATION NEWS 

…
…

…
…

…
…

…
…

…
…

…
…

…
…

…
…

…
…

…
…

…
…

…
. 

The flyover definitely added to the excitement of our 

Canada Day and was a great kickoff to the afternoon 

events to celebrate Canada Day. We had 250 cupcakes 

for the public to enjoy made from Em Squared Cakes -

Miranda Maggrah. A pancake breakfast put on by the 

Eatonia Lions Club.  A bicycle parade of 40 bikes 

decorated with red and white streamers, red balloons, 

red & white necklaces and all the youth were wearing 

red/white T’shirts compliments of registering in the 

parade.  They were all behind the Fire Truck with RCMP 

officers Constable Dunlop & Constable McKay from 

Kindersley behind the parade in an SUV.  Our pool was 

free all day for everyone and then a BBQ at Eatonia 

Oasis Living with a silver collection.  At the end of the 

evening kids enjoyed bouncing in a castle and 

swimming again.   We are already working on Canada 

Day in 2020 with another application for a flyover, 

entertainment, and much more.  All this was possible 

by the Canadian Heritage Grant for Canada Day. 

For next year’s Canada Day celebration we are currently 

taking $100 “Bangments” at the Town Office for doing 

separate fireworks for Congratulations for Birthdays, 

Anniversaries, Baby Announcements and Wedding 

Proposals. This includes music with fireworks before 

the main event. Fireworks for Canada Day for 2020 will 

be on Tuesday, June 30, 2020 as the Firework technician 

is booked for Canada Day.  

-Gwen Britton 

 

 

Public Swim 
Monday – Friday 

1pm- 5pm and 7pm-9pm 
Saturday & Sunday 

1pm-5pm and 6pm-9pm 
 

Lane Swim 
Tuesday & Thursday: 6am - 9am 

Friday: 6pm - 7pm 
 

Aquasizes 
Tuesday & Thursday: 7am - 8am 

Monday & Wednesday: 6pm – 7pm 
 

Seniors Swim 
Tuesday & Thursday: 6pm – 7pm 

 

………………………….. 

………………………….. 

Thank you to the “Dive Sask Clinic” that came to Eatonia. 

Thank you to Sydney & Jocelyn for teaching the youth in 

our community great techniques for diving. The Clinic had 

21 youth participate. Thank you to the Sask Lotteries Grant 

and the past Rec Director for getting the grant approved 

months ago, for this year’s summer clinic.  

Thank you to Cora K. for the group picture!  

“BumbleBee” was a wonderful turnout over 130 people 

came out to enjoy the outdoor movie. 
 

-Thank You to the Co-op Food Store, Somerville Farms & 

Precision Instrumentation for their donations. 

-Thank you to the Town’s Maintenance crew for getting the 

football field ready. They cut the lawn, sprayed for weeds 

& mosquito’s and put out the picnic tables for everyone.  

-Thank you to the 21-44 Store for coming out to sell pizza 

and movie munchies.  

-Thank you to the Open Air Media crew for setting up the 

movie. They came all the way from Red Deer, AB. 

-Thank you to Vicki, Cheryl, the previous Rec Board Director 

Brennan, and the Rec Board for spear heading this 

awesome event.  
 

The donation box collected $82.50. 

Thank you to Everyone! 

 

 

RAFFLE for 2 Garth 

Brooks Concert Tickets. 

Last week to purchase! 

Contact the Eatonia Rec 

Office to purchase. 
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SAT, SEPT. 14TH 

9:00AM – 5:00PM 

EATONIA ARENA 

$55.00/PERSON 
TO REGISTER PLEASE 

CONTACT  

SARAH BENJAMINSON 

AT 306-460-6366 
BOX 699  

KINDERSLEY, SK S0L 1S0 

 

 

AUGUST RECREATION NEWS CONTINUED  

Whether you are an individual, a group or business, you may 

SPONSOR one or more public swims on a first come, first serve 

basis. SPONSORS are also welcome to remain anonymous if you 

so choose, simply inform us at the time of sponsorship. 

SPONSOR a day and invite your staff and their families. This is a 

great way to get your staff ACTIVE in a cost effective manner. 

By supporting this event each patron 

Will pay only $2 either from 

 1 – 5 pm 

Or 7 – 9 pm 

$150.00 $300.00 
By supporting this event you will be 

covering the cost of ALL PATRONS 

ALL DAY 
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A C T I V I T E S / E V E N T S  T H I S  M O N T H :  

- M O R N I N G  E X E R C I S E S ,  B A K I N G ,  M A N I C U R E S ,  C R A F T S  W I T H  M A R I E ,  

B I N G O ,  C A R D S / G A M E S  

- M E L I S S A  H Y N D  P R O V I D E D  A N  A F T E R N O O N  O F  M U S I C !  S I N G I N G  A N D  

V I S I T I N G !  E N J O Y E D  B Y  A L L !  T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  T H E  F R E S H  C U T  

F L O W E R S ,  T O O !  

- J U L Y  1 S T
 W A S  A  B U S Y  D A Y  F O R  E O L .  A  G R O U P  O F  R E S I D E N T S  W E N T  

D O W N  T O  M A I N  S T R E E T  T O  S E E  T H E  F - 1 8  F L Y  O V E R  A N D  T O  H A N D  O U T  

C U P C A K E S !  T H E Y  E N J O Y E D  T H E  B I K E  P A R A D E  T H A T  W E N T  R I G H T  

T H R O U G H  O U R  P A R K I N G  L O T  A N D  F I N I S H E D  T H E  D A Y  W I T H  A  

C O M M U N I T Y  B A R B E Q U E  H E L D  A T  T H E  H O M E .  T H A N K  Y O U  T O  A L L  T H E  

V O L U N T E E R S  A N D  S T A F F  W H O  W E N T  T H E  E X T R A  M I L E  T O  M A K E  T H I S  

D A Y  A  S U C C E S S !  T H A N K  Y O U  T O  G W E N  B R I T T O N  A N D  T H E  R E C  B O A R D  

F O R  I N C L U D I N G  U S !  

T H A N K S  A G A I N ,  T O  T H E  R E C R E A T I O N  B O A R D  F O R  S U P P L Y I N G  T H E  

F O O D  A N D  S U C H  F O R  T H E  C O M M U N I T Y  B A R B E Q U E !  A  B I G  T H A N K S  T O  

E V E R Y O N E  W H O  H E L P E D  O U T !  2 0 0  B U R G E R S  A N D  O V E R  5 0  H O T D O G S  

W E R E  C O O K E D  A N D  S E R V E D  I N  A B O U T  A N  H O U R !  W A Y  T O  G O !  O U R  

G R A T I T U D E  A L S O  G O E S  O U T  T O  A L L  W H O  A T T E N D E D !  T H E  S I L V E R  

C O L L E C T I O N  R A I S E D  O V E R  $ 9 0 0 !   

 

Happy Birthday wishes go out to 

Lennie Bews! 
 

Thank you to Vicki Oomen for hosting 

the Monthly Birthday party! It was a 

great afternoon! 

 

 

 

 

Resident Update:  We currently have 15 residents living at E.O.L. 

 
 

If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility, 

now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.  

Ask us about the EOL Resident Support Program and the Personal Care Home 

Benefit! 

 

 

 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

2:00 to 3:30 

Everyone Welcome!! 

EXERCISES!! 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday. 

Thank you to Amanda 

Longmuir and Gwen 

Britton along with Vicki 

Oomen, for leading 

exercises! 

Everyone Welcome!! 

BINGO!! 

Thursday 

2:30 to 3:30 

Bring your quarters! 

 

Thank you to our Volunteers: 

-Linda Radies for helping with Crafts! And of course, Marie Smith for organizing 

the sessions! 

-To all the volunteers who helped on Canada Day with the Residents, with the 

Handivan, at the Community Barbeque…(Too many to mention!) 

 

(If here is anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help out with an activity, 

serve afternoon or evening snack, drive residents to appointments or just come to 

visit, please call Vicki or Cora at (306)967-2447) 

 

 

 

 

 
Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church services 

at Eatonia Oasis Living.  Fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is an 

important part of their care, and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very 

much.  Our services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would 

like to join us. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

FAMILY CASH BINGO! 

August 16 

September 20 

7:00pm 
 

TANJAY/ALIA/5th AVENUE 

JEWELRY SALE! 

AUGUST 28 

1:00 to 5:00 

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the residents of E.O.L. whether it 
be for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or shopping…Thank you for this!   

If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, contact Vicki at 967-2447.  
You are more than welcome to join us! 

 

Thank you to everyone who has 

made a contribution of any kind 

to our facility. We appreciate it 

from the bottom of our hearts!! 
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Registration: Monday, Aug. 12th at 12:45pm 

For more information or preregistration contact 

Joyce at 306-967-2456 

 Starting on Saturdays in September and 

October…  

 “The Little Treblemakers”   

* A fun-filled 8 week Music Program for children 

ages 3-5 
* Music & Movement Games, Songs, and Dance, 1 hour 

class 

*Focus on Vocal Development, Rhythm & Beat, and 

having fun! 

Call Melissa Hynd, at 306.460.8085 or 

hyndmelissa@gmail.com 
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CHARITY BBQ 

We’re coming to ten towns to shine the light on what makes these places great… 

all while raising money for causes that are so important to these communities! 

 

Each town will host a charity BBQ, while all four stations broadcast live showcasing the stories & 
people of the great Southwest. Each dollar raised at the BBQ will count as a vote. 

You can vote for your community as many times as you'd like within 72 hours. 
The most votes after the BBQ & voting period takes home ADDITIONAL MONEY to add to the money 
they raised through the charity BBQ! 

Go here to vote https://www.swiftcurrentonline.com/small-town-showdown 

“If you ain’t first, you’re last” does not apply here as 2nd and 3rd place 
also get bonus money to put towards their charity! 

 

Prize Money: 

1st place - $5000 
2nd place - $3000 
3rd place - $2000 

Raising money for the after-school Power Hour program at Eaton School 

 

Nutrien Ag Solutions 
303 railway ave East 

 

Tuesday August 13th 2019  

11:00am to 1:00pm 

  

https://www.swiftcurrentonline.com/small-town-showdown
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-Captain Clayton Richards and the RCAF 

Special Events Team for the wonderful 

Flyover. 

-Rob & Carson Assmus for bringing 

picnic tables to the EOL. 

-Kindersley RCMP members Constable 

Dunlop & Constable McKay. 

-Town Administrator Cheryl Bailey for all 

her help, helping me with answering 

questions and giving suggestions of who 

to contact when I asked who can do this 

for Canada Day. 

-Brittany Warner from Country 104.9 

Radio Station for putting our Town on 

the radio for advertising and also for 

catching the F-18 fighter jet going over 

us on video. 

-Trisha Lee for opening the Community 

Hall before it rained so all bikes could be 

decorated indoors. 

-Anna Guidinger & Trista Kelly for 

helping me with at the Community Hall 

during the decorating of bikes. 

 

-Catherine Higginbotham & Kelly 

Dearborn for bringing a helium tank to 

fill 40 balloons for the kid’s bikes, fire 

truck and RCMP SUV. 

-Prairie Oasis Fitness Club for all the 

packages of candies for everyone to 

enjoy after the parade and at the pool. 

-Trisha Lee for cleaning up extra party 

material for preparation of the day’s 

events at the Towns office. 

-Eatonia Lions Club for putting on an 

amazing pancake breakfast. 

-Miranda Maggrah for making 250 

beautiful cupcakes for everyone to enjoy 

and all day too. 

 

-The EOL seniors, staff and EOL volunteers 

for coming and keeping us all company 

when everyone enjoyed the flyover & 

cupcakes. 

-Vicki Oomen and the Eatonia Healthcare 

Foundation for the use of the bus to enjoy 

Canada Day. 

-Mr. Brent Bews for driving the fire truck 

and putting the siren on for everyone to 

enjoy in the community. 

-All the EOL staff, board volunteers & 

volunteers for a wonderful BBQ that they 

put on for the community to raise funds 

for the EOL. 

-James Parenteau for setting up & taking 

down the Canada Day decorations, tables, 

and all the help whenever it was needed 

throughout the day/evening. 

-Heloise Mostert Vermeulen from “Play 

Fun Party Rentals” for bringing the bouncy 

castle to Eatonia. 

-Annette Palmer for perforating the Garth 

Brooks tickets so everyone could begin to 

sell them. 

-Gwen Britton 

 

LAST DAY TO PURCHASE A TICKET IS 

AUGUST 31, 2019 
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EATONIA OASIS LIVING GROWING PROJECT 2019 

We have been given the use of land by Mobil Grain/Big Sky Rail and the Town of Eatonia for a nominal fee and 

have partnered with a local farming company who has seeded Yellow Mustard for us. We have also partnered 

with Nutrien Ag Solutions who donated the seed and some of the chemical! We have an account set up at Nutrien 

Ag Solutions as well, for other expenses that incur. If you would like to contribute to this most worthy project, a 

charitable donation tax receipt can be given! Thank you to all who have helped make this happen! 

We would like to thank the following who have supported this project so far: 

 

THE TOWN OF EATONIA 
 

 

Denise, Marion, Vanessa, and Amanda 


